
 
 

SPECIAL MEETING OF COUNCIL 

  Tuesday, October 20, 2020 @ 5:30 PM 

George Fraser Room, Ucluelet Community Centre 

500 Matterson Drive, Ucluelet 
 

AGENDA  
Page 

 
1. CALL TO ORDER  
 
2. ACKNOWLEDGEMENT OF FIRST NATIONS TERRITORY 

  

Council would like to acknowledge the Yuułuʔiłʔatḥ First Nation, on whose 
traditional territories the District of Ucluelet operates. 

 

 
3. NOTICE OF VIDEO RECORDING 

 

Audience members and delegates are advised that this proceeding is being 
conducted via Zoom Webinar and broadcast on YouTube. Zoom Webinar and 
YouTube may store data on foreign servers.  

 

 
4. ADDITIONS TO AGENDA  
 
5. APPROVAL OF AGENDA  
 
6. MAYOR’S ANNOUNCEMENTS  
 
7. CORRESPONDENCE  
 
 7.1. Watermain Connection Willowbrae Road 

Cory Rich, Economic Development Officer, Yuułuʔiłʔatḥ Government   
Watermain Connection 
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8. ADJOURNMENT  
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October 14th, 2020  
 
To: District of Ucluelet Council   
 
RE: Watermain Connection Willowbrae Road  
 
Good Morning Bruce Greig:  

 

I am writing the District of Ucluelet Council to request their support in our application for the 

Community Economic Recovery Infrastructure Program (CERIP). The provincial government 

recently announced this program, and we are seeking to access funds with the intent to 

improve our water infrastructure at Willowbrae Road. With this infrastructure in place we can 

also improve our fire protection systems at the coastal Wya Point lodging. We have been 

planning to improve this infrastructure for a number of years now and are seeking your support 

at this time.  

 

With the installation of a water meter at this location the District of Ucluelet will be able to 

monitor our water usage and charge a user fee as needed. All piping and fire protection 

systems downstream of this utility connection will be maintained and operated by the 

Yuułuʔiłʔatḥ Government.  

 

In the future we hope to continue open discussions with your Council and will be participating 

in the upcoming Land Use Demand planning your municipality has initiated through Island 

Coastal Economic Trust (ICET). I am requesting your letter of support for this CERIP application 

as willing neighbours to support a watermain connection at this roadway junction.  

 

Thank you,  

 

Corey Rich, MBA, Mech Eng Tech 
Economic Development Officer  
Email: Corey.rich@ufn.ca, Ph: 250 726 6741 
Yuułuʔiłʔatḥ  Government 
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